
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Due to the possible spread of Coronavirus, The City of Phenix City will close 

the Utilities lobby to the general public beginning Monday, March 23, 2020.  

All other city buildings will have limited access to the public.  This action is 

being taken to maximize the security of health and safety of city employees, 

as well as the general public.   

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this uncertain time.  

Please visit the city’s website at https://phenixcityal.us/COVID19 for the 

latest updates regarding city facilities. 

Thank you. 
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